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Five Companies Selected to Receive City of Houston 
Construction Prime Contractor Award 
 
Five Companies has been selected to receive the City of Houston Construction Prime Award presented 
by the City of Houston's Office of Business Opportunity (OBO) at the 10th Annual Champions of Diversity 
Awards. 
 
Hosted by the Advisory Board for the OBO, the Champions of Diversity Awards honors City of Houston 
certified Minority, Women, Small and Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (MWSDBE) prime contractors 
and non-certified MWSDBEs who have demonstrated outstanding performances on City of Houston 
Contracts. The Awards Ceremony will be “Celebrating the MWBE Program – 40 Years of Economic Impact 
for Small Businesses”. 
 
Five Companies will be awarded based on its proven track record of building MWSDBE participation and 
its demonstrated exceptional support for the City’s MWSBE program 
 
“This award is an incredible honor for everyone at Five Companies,” states Managing Member Mark L. 
Boyer. “Supporting our local MWSDBE firms is a non-negotiable for our team. On all our projects for the 
City of Houston, we have continually met the goal for MWSDBE participation. We are committed to 
building lasting relationships with MWSDBE businesses, and we take pride in the small role we've played 
in their growth and development.” 
 
The 10th Annual Champions of Diversity Awards will be held on February 17, 2025, at the Hilton Americas-
Houston Hotel in Downtown Houston. For ticket/sponsorship information:  
 
https://ghwcc.org/calendar/10th-annual-champions-of-diversity-awards-luncheon/ 
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